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To: Superintendents, Principals, and Athletic Directors 

 
From: Jerome Singleton, Commissioner 

SC High School League 
 

Subject: Executive Committee Meeting 
 

Date: February 11, 2022 
 
Greetings, 
 
This correspondence comes to you as information only for the 2021-2022 school years’ sports season. 
 
The South Carolina High School League’s Executive Committee will meet on April 20, 2022, to hear 
appeals from member schools.  This is an opportunity to seek eligibility for students.  If your school 
wishes to submit an “Application for Hardship Exceptions”, please submit the request to the 
Commissioner by April 5, 2022, so that you will have an opportunity to appeal the Commissioner’s 
decision to the League’s Executive Committee, if necessary. 
 
Please be mindful of the following dates.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 
(803-798-0120). 
 

Hardship Request Timeline 
 
April 5, 2022 
 

Last day to submit “Application of Hardship Exceptions” for opportunity to 
appeal Commissioner’s decision to League’s Executive Committee. 
 

April 8, 2022 Last day to request appeal to Commissioner’s decision and appear before 
the League’s Executive Committee. 
 

April 17, 2022 Last date to supply each Executive Committee member with a copy of 
hardship request along with all necessary information. 
 

April 20, 2022 League’s Executive Committee meets to hear appeals to Commissioner’s 
decision. 

 


